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Joseph Borg Joins National White Collar Crime Center  
As Non-Regional Board Director 

 
Fairmont, WV   On October 15, 2012 the National White Collar Crime Center (NW3C) Board of Directors 
elected Joseph Borg, Director of the Alabama Securities Commission (ASC), as a Non-Regional Director on 
the Board. Since becoming Director of the Alabama Securities Commission in 1994, Borg has gained national 
prominence in closing down microcap stock brokerage firms and criminally prosecuting investment crooks. Due 
to his successful record of prosecuting financial crimes, he has been described in Forbes as “Wall Street’s 
Worst Nightmare.”  
 
“With Joseph Borg’s professional experience and knowledge, I know he will assist us in continuing to be a 
leader in our field. I proudly welcome him as a Non-Regional Board Director,” stated NW3C Board Chairman, 
West Virginia State Auditor Glen Gainer. 
 
NW3C has offices in Fairmont, WV and Glen Allen, VA and supports state, local and tribal law enforcement 
nationwide in the prevention, prosecution and investigation of high tech and economic crime. NW3C’s Board of 
Directors consists of a Chairman, three Non-Regional Board Directors, and one Board Director and one Board 
Alternate representing each of NW3C’s eight membership regions.   
 

### 
About NW3C 
Funded for over thirty years primarily by the Department of Justice (DOJ), the Bureau of Justice Assistance 
(BJA), NW3C is a leader in the fight against economic and high-tech crime.  For more information, please visit 
www.nw3c.org.  
 

About BJA 
The Bureau of Justice Assistance is a component of the U.S. Department of Justice’s Office of Justice 
Programs (OJP) led by Acting Assistant Attorney General Mary Lou Leary. OJP provides innovative leadership 
in developing law enforcement partnerships and disseminating state-of-the art knowledge and practices across 
America to prevent and control crime and to assist victims of crime. Additional information about OJP can be 
found at http://www.ojp.gov.  
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For further information contact Dan Lord, Education and Public Affairs Manager, 334-353-4858. 
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